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TODAY IS A CLUB DAY. 
 
Attention Seniors: Midyear transcripts will not be available until after report cards are posted, which will be early February.  If 
your school requires a midyear transcript, you must fill out a Midyear Transcript Release Form.  These forms are available in the 
Counseling Office and on Schoology. 
 
ASVAB RESULTS ARE IN! Attention any Junior or Senior that took the ASVAB on December 15th.  Your results have been 
delivered and they will be handed out today during club period in Convo Hall.  There will be a results interpretation session as 
well.  All students should bring a fully charged iPad. If you have any questions see Mr. Evans in the counseling office. 

re you interested in learning strategies that support your well-being? Have you wanted to learn more about mindfulness? Then 
join the counselors for Mindfulness Group, a group that will meet Thursdays during rotating periods. Please see the Schoology 
post in your "Class of" page to sign up for more information. 
 
Attention Sophomores: Due to the completion of the Middle School Parking lot, we have increased the number of student 
parking spaces on campus. We are pleased to announce that parking permits are now available.to eligible sophomore students. 
Parking spaces are available in both the Baseball and Middle School Lots. Parking agreement forms are available on High School 
page of the district website under Downloads and Documents or in the main office. Please note that the cost for a permit at this 
time is $25.00. Contact Mrs. Faller in the main office if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Singing Valentine’s are back! Spread the love by purchasing love songs for your friends, significant others, or even your enemies! 
The MTHS Troubadours will gladly interrupt their classes on Valentine’s Day to sing them a sweet song like “Call Me Maybe” or 
“What Makes You Beautiful.” All Valentines will be sold during lunches February 6-10th!  Pricing is $6.00 for one song and $10.00 
for two. All proceeds go to MTPA and the music department. 
 
This year's Snowball Dance is on Saturday, February 4th, from 7-10 PM. The theme this year is Valentine's Day. Tickets are $10 
and will only be on sale during lunches this week. Come out and have a great time while supporting Mini-THON and Four 
Diamonds. Guests from outside schools may attend – guest forms are due today, 2/1/23. 
 
If you plan on playing a spring school sport in the 2022-2023 school year, for the high school or middle school, we will require 
a PIAA Physical to be submitted.  The Physical Deadline for Spring Sports is Monday, February 13th!   
See the Athletics Page or stop in at the Athletic Department for more information.  
 
There will be an informational meeting for anyone interested in playing softball this spring. The meeting will take place on 
February 8th, in room 172 from 2:45pm-3:15pm. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO HS SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 

 
 
 


